
Dear Fellow Missionaries, Pastors & Friends: 
 
Praise God from whom all blessing flow! There is nothing that can 
compare with the blessings of Serving Our Saviour! We are  
experiencing so many blessings. The Japanese ministry is growing. 
New people continue to come. Especially the ladies have shown 
great interest in the Japanese Ladies’ Bible Study. Margaret sure 
enjoys teaching the ladies.  
 
Below my picture is a copy of the cover of a new brochure (actual 
brochure is 8 1/2 by 11”) we will be putting in the universities and  
oriental food markets and restaurants in an effort to reach more Japa-
nese. We believe there are more Japanese in this area than we first  
realized. I’m 83 years old. Normally it would be time to slow up and 
retire, but instead I’ve decided to double my efforts. Because of age, 
experience and my white hair, people seem to pay more attention to 
my preaching. So why slow down? This is an opportunity of a lifetime. 
 
Another new outreach I just started in January is to put my sermons 
on YouTube. My sermons are in English and Japanese and they now 
are heard around the world. You can listen to me on YouTube and 
do a search for Bill Hathaway, Missionary Bill Hathaway or Bill  
Hathaway Missionary. My goal is to reach the Japanese, but while 
I’m doing that, I want to reach the entire world. I am adding more 
sermons as I have time. Would you please consider praying for this 
new ministry? Also, my sermons are on my website at  
billhathawayministries.org. ALSO, my story which was aired on  
Unshackled is still available at: (part one)  http://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=ia3se63jXwo, (part two)  http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gIXUuPSq7SU 

 
Another ministry that keeps me busy is The Precious Memories  
Support Ministry which I started after Dixie, my first wife, went to be 
with the Lord. It’s a ministry geared to comfort those whose spouse 
has gone to be with the Lord. I have written a book entitled “No 
More Tears.” In fact, you can order it from me. Many churches buy a  
number of copies to have on hand to give to those sorrowing. 
 
In closing, I’d like to ask for churches to start supporting us 
monthly. The need is both desperately needed. You can support 
me through the BBFI Mission Office or send directly to me. 

 
Thanks to twotalldesign.com for hosting my website. 
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